
 

Esther’s Story Continues in Esther’s Christmas Wish 
 
A year now has gone by and it’s Christmas time again. This year, Esther’s 
daughter Stella, her husband Dan, and new grandson Danny are coming home to 
Pinetown, Indiana for Christmas! Also, Pastor Jacob Collins, Esther’s younger 
brother, whose wife Julie had recently passed away, is coming to visit his sister for 
Christmas, too. Has Esther gotten her one and only Christmas wish by family 
being home this year? Or will she be praying and wishing for something else after 
seeing her brother for the first time in several years? Inspired by actual events, 
Esther's Christmas Wish will be released October 3, 2022! 
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Join Us for a 

Meet the Author Pre-Release 
Book Signing Event 
 
 
Friday, September 30, 2022 from 3:00–6:00pm 
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